

Town of Weare

Selectmen's Office 15 Flanders Memorial Road Weare, NH 03281 (603) 529-7535 www.weare.nh.gov

Board of Selectmen:

Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chair Sherry M. Burdick Salim R. Blume Janice Mathews

Email: boardmembers@wearenh.gov

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen will be attending the Conservation Commission Meeting on Wednesday, January 10, 2024 @ 7 PM in the Town Office Conference Room at the Town Office Building, 15 Flanders Memorial Road, Weare, NH 03281.

NOTE: Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this meeting and needs to be provided a reasonable accommodation in order to participate, should call the Town Office (529-7525) at least 24 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made.

POSTED: 1/09/2024